
Office of the Principal,


                                          University College of Engineering, JNTUK,


                                                                                             Vizianagaram


Lr. No. UG&PG / Internal and  External   Exams/ Postponement /2021	           Dt. 27-09-2021


NOTICE


All students are hereby informed to note that, in view of  Bharat Bandh on 27th September 2021, 

all Internal and  External  (UG&PG ) examinations scheduled on 27th September, 2021 are 

postponed. The rest of the examinations shall be conducted as per the schedule and the revised date 

of conduct of examinations scheduled on 27th September 2021 shall be intimated soon. 


However, the external examinations scheduled on 27th September 2021, for I B.Tech II-

Semester students shall be conducted on 28th  September 2021 as per the timings issued and the 

external examinations scheduled on 29th September 2021 shall be continued to be conducted 

without any revision.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	                                                                             PRINCIPAL


Copy  to 


All Heads for information and with a request to circulate among all students concerned


Vice-Principal for information and necessary action


All Notice Boards.


Webmaster to display on college website


OIH, OIEs for necessary action


Registrar, JNTUK for information





